From: ehip Brzini [

Sent: 23 May 2022 18:24
To: Fergus Wong
Cc: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/1280/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Wong
T am writing to object to the planning permission to turn the gym into 18 flats. _

The new proposal of 18 flats in this location must be rejected. The proposals include access to the flat roof
at the rear which would result in a direct vantage point into our bedrooms. The noise and disruption,
including all the proposed demolition will make our house unlivable for the next two years. The developer
has clearly tried to play the system by applying for permitted development of the three units, which were
bad enough but acceptable.

18 units in this location is not acceptable at all and there can be no access allowed on to the roof as this
would render our bedrooms and balcony as public rather than private.
Kind regards

Philip Brainin



